
Highlights 
July, 2018 

During the month of July the Menifee Union School District Governing Board took the following  actions:  
approved the independent contractor agreement with Dr. Joelle Hood to provide Social-Emotional Learning 
training for the 2018/19 Fiscal Year; approved the Memorandum of Understanding with WestEd to administer 
the California Healthy Kids Survey (CHKS) for the District for Fiscal Year 2018/19; approved the five (5) year 
agreement with EMS LINQ, Inc. to provide Meal Plus Software and Services to the Nutrition Services Depart-
ment; approved the appointment of Ms. Maria Elena Talamantes to the position of Elementary School Principal, 
approved the reassignment of Susan Di Bernardo, from Intervention Specialist to Assistant Principal; approved 
the appointment of Maria Fraga to Assistant Principal; approved the RCOE Master Agreement Number 
IN40072 for Intensive Behavior Intervention Services; approved the Independent Contractor Agreement with 
A+ In Home Tutors; approved the change in assignment of Jim Sellers, from Maintenance Supervisor to        
Director of Facilities. 
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Our Governing Board in Action 

 

New Assignments 

The Board approved the change in assignment of Mr. 
Jim Sellers, from Maintenance Supervisor to Menifee 
Union School District, Director of Facilities. 

The Board approved the reassignment of Ms. Susan Di 
Bernardo, from Intervention Specialist to Assistant Prin-
cipal at Harvest Hill STEAM Academy, and Freedom 
Crest Elementary School.  

 

The Board approved the appointment of Mrs. Maria 
Fraga, to Assistant Principal of Bell Mountain Middle 
School. 

 

The Board approved the appointment of Ms. Maria 
Elena Talamantes to the position of Elementary School 
Principal at Chester W. Morrison Elementary School. 


